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REPORT BY THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS TO VOTE, AS POINT NUMBER FIVE OF THE AGENDA OF THE ORDINARY SESSION OF THE
SHAREHOLDERS’ MEETING OF PRYSMIAN S.P.A. SCHEDULED ON 16 APRIL 2014, UPON THE REMUNERATION POLICY OF
PRYSMIAN GROUP, PURSUANT TO ARTICLE 125-TER OF THE ITALIAN LEGISLATIVE DECREE NO. 58/1998, AS AMENDED AND
UPDATED.
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Consultation on the Prysmian Group's remuneration policies.

Shareholders,

Art. 123-ter of Italian Legislative Decree 58/1998, relating to transparency of the remuneration of listed
company directors, requires listed companies to make a remuneration report publicly available at least 21
days before the shareholders' annual general meeting.
We have therefore convened the meeting in order to submit you the Prysmian Group’s "Remuneration
Report", approved by the Board of Directors and due to be made publicly available by 26 March 2014 at the
registered office, on the Company's website www.prysmiangroup.com and in the other ways envisaged by
Consob.
The Remuneration Report has been prepared in accordance with Appendix 3A, Format 7-bis of Consob
Issuer Regulation 11971/99 and consists of two sections: section one describing the remuneration policy
for members of the governing bodies and for key management personnel and the procedures used to
adopt and implement this policy; section two describing in detail:
a) the remuneration of members of the governing and control bodies as well as of general managers,
b) the remuneration of any other key management personnel, whose total compensation received
during the year (obtained by summing monetary and share-based compensation) is higher than the
highest total compensation paid to anyone in a) above.
Pursuant to art. 123-ter, par. 6, of Italian Legislative Decree 58/1998, the Shareholders' Meeting is required
to adopt a non-binding resolution for or against section one of the Remuneration Report.

* * *

Shareholders,
now, therefore, we invite you to express your opinion to the following:

"With regard to the Remuneration Report by the Board of Directors, the Ordinary Shareholders' Meeting
expresses a favourable opinion on section one of the Remuneration Report, containing the description of the
remuneration policy for members of the governing bodies and for key management personnel and the
procedures used to adopt and implement this policy of the Prysmian Group."

* * *



